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September 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As you are aware, we sometimes use clips from film to enhance the children’s learning experience. Whilst 

the majority of films are suitable for all children and are classified as ‘U’ (Universal), occasionally we 

have, with parental permission, used ‘PG’ (Parental Guidance) films. 

 

We would like your permission to allow your child to watch ‘PG’ films. The British Board of Film 

Classification defines a ‘PG’ as the following: 

 
PG stands for Parental Guidance. This means a film is suitable for general viewing, but some scenes may be 

unsuitable for younger children. A PG film should not disturb a child aged around eight or older. Parents 

should consider whether the content might upset younger or more sensitive children. 

 

Please complete the slip below and return to school by Friday 13th September 2024. 

  

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Tweedale & Ms. Goodger 

Willow Class Team 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

PG Film Permission Slip, Willow Class 2024-2025 

 
 

I give consent for my child……………………………………………………………………………………… to watch films classified as 

PG to enhance their learning. 

 

Signed………………………………………………… (Parent / Carer)      Date…………………………………………………..  
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